
Tense situation at the Excipient market

The excipient market is hit by shortages and price increases and the
outlook on 2023 does not show a relaxation. An early planning is highly 

recommended.

Lactose:
Sold out in many cases until end of the year. Please contact us for further 

information. Some items are still available at our warehouses. 

MCC:
Major and established MCC manufacturers are practically sold out. Fischer 

Chemicals represents a new alternative with market presence in EU and USA 
with good availability. Contact us for offers, samples and specifications.

Urea:
Further price increase expected for 2023. Some positions (excipients as well as 

API) prompt available at our warehouses.

Other excipients:
If you are in (urgent) need of other excipients not 
shown above, please contact us. We may find 
solutions for you.

For further information, please contact:

Mr César Bedmar
Sales Executive Europe

E-Mail: Cesar.Bedmar@fischer-group.ch

Fischer Chemicals AG
Riesbachstrasse 57
CH-8034 Zurich / Switzerland 
Phone +41 44 389 69 69
www.fischer-group.ch
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Depending on valid commitments not all items can be sold to everywhere. Your 

contact person at Fischer Chemicals AG will provide you further information.


